St. Mary School 106 Jackson Street, P.O. Box 780 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-9561 +

т JMJ

December 1, 2023

TO: Parents

FR: Mr. Hamilton

RE: Christmas Pageant



Dear Parents,

We would like to cordially invite you to join us for our annual Christmas Pageant to be held on Friday, December 15th, in the Church at 6:30PM.

The students in Pre-Kindergarten through Eighth Grade have been working very hard to ensure an enjoyable evening for all. Additionally, the experienced band members will be performing a selection of Christmas music, and the Eighth Graders will be presenting the Story of the Nativity.

We are requesting that students in Grades PK through 8 be dropped off in the Church with their respective teachers at 6:15PM. The children will be sitting with their class. The students should be dressed in their Sunday best; no jeans or sneakers, please. The concert will begin promptly at 6:30PM.

After the completion of the program, which usually takes approximately one hour to one and half hours, the students will be dismissed from the church.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school.